From: Mitchell, Christian A LTC USARMY NG NG PA (USA)

Sent: Thursday, July 28, 2022 12:56 PM

To: Foster, LaToya (EOM)

Subject: Re; Introduction: Mayor's Office and DCNG
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the DC Government. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recogn
the sender and know that the content is safe. If you believe that this email is suspicious, please forward to phishing@dc.gov for
additional analysis by OCTO Security Operations Center (SOC).

Good afternoon Ms. Foster -

https://twitter. com/MavorBowser/status/1552680591 748988928 7s=20&t=UXetsxaKNICMZFnlUwhOD

If possible, it'd be great if you could give us some heads-up on announcements affecting the DC National
Guard, just so | can have people at DoD and the National Guard Bureau prepared to respond.

Thanks in advance!

LTC Chris Mitchell
District of Columbia National Guard Public Affairs
MNational Guard Bureau Public Affairs




